UNC SUMMER SESSION

The 1954 Summer Session of the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill will
have two terms, June 11-July 17 and July 19-August 25. Miss Lucile Kelling will teach
courses in reference and book selection the first term. Miss Cora Paul Bomar, North
Carolina State School Library Adviser, Department of Public Instruction, and Mr.
Robert A. Miller, Librarian, Goldwyn Smith Library, Cornell University, Ithaca, New
York will be back to teach again this summer. Mr. Carlyle Frarey, Assistant Librarian
of Duke University, has been added to the staff,

Miss Susan Grey Akers, Dean, and Miss Margaret Kalp will both teach the second
term as will Miss Mildred P. Harrington of Sapphire, North Carolina, formerly Profes-
sor in the Library School of Louisiana State University, who will give two courses for
school librarians.

A full program will be two 3-semester hour courses each term. Students may begin
work towards any of the four programs which the School offers; and former students
will find that their needs have been considered in planning the summer program.
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